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22 October 2024 
 
Shane Gibson 
fyi-request-28514-c7b7dd50@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Ref: OIA 116157 
 
Tēnā koe Shane 
 
Official Information Act request: Vote Justice appropriation 
 
Thank you for your email of 25 September 2024, to the Ministry of Justice, requesting under 
the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), information relating the 2023/24 Vote Justice 
appropriation for Administration of Legal Services. Specifically, you requested: 

 
How was the 2023/24 Vote Justice appropriation for “Administration of Legal Services” 
allocated by the Ministry of Justice?   
 
Please provide: 
 
- The amount provided to each separate business unit (within the Ministry of Justice, or 
external to it) 
- What the purpose of the amount to each business unit was for 
- Allocations to specific projects and the purpose of that project 
- Allocations to specific IT systems and the function of those systems 

 
Due to the research and collation required to respond to your request, additional time is 
needed. Therefore, under section 15A(1) of the Act, we are extending the time limit of our 
response to 8 November 2024. I apologise for any inconvenience this delay may cause you. 
 
If you require any further information, please contact Media & Social Media Manager Joe 
Locke at media@justice.govt.nz. 
 
If you are not satisfied with this response, you have the right to make a complaint to the 
Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the Act. The Office of the Ombudsman may be contacted 
by email at info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or by phone on 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 
 
Louise Ainsley 
Manager, Ministerial Services 


